
 
 

 

The Autumn Conference and Annual General Meeting 

will be held on 

Tuesday 22nd  October, 2013 at 7.00 p.m. 

at Barnsley College 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guest Speaker: 

Rachel Dickinson, 

Executive Director Children, Young People and Families, BMBC 

The meeting is open to all Barnsley School Governors, including ALCs, IEBs, Colleges, 

Academies and Trusts. 

Numbers are strictly limited and early registration is advisable. 

Deadline for Registration is 30th September, 2013 

Registration can be made on line at the Barnsley Governors Association Web Site  

www.barnsleyga.org 

 

Or in writing to Barnsley Governors Association 

c/o Dodworth St Johns C of E (VA), Primary School, 

Barnsley Road, Dodworth, Barnsley, S75 3JS 

(Please mark your envelope BGA and include your name along with 

the name of the school at which you are a Governor) 

http://www.barnsleyga.org/

